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From: valerie Wells [ ]
Sent: 03 March 2016 12:21
To: Planning Policy Team, Brentwood Borough Council
Subject: BRENTWOOD DRAFT LOCAL PLAN

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I was impressed with the information at the open consultation event at Tipps Cross last night.  All very 

helpful and clear 

  

I agree with the sites allocated and they make sense to me. In particular I think Basildon will benefit a 

great deal. There is so much going for this particular development in that area with shops, buses, trains 

etc. 

  

Valerie Wells 
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